
 

Prayer 
 
Dear God, 
Thank you for all the exciting opportunities this New Year will bring. Thank 
you for the chance to make changes and set goals. 
Please help me to make realistic resolutions and remind me to keep trying, 
even if I might be struggling at times. 
Thank you that you give me a fresh start every day. I know you are beside 
me to cheer me on. 
In the same way, it’s good to share resolutions and encourage each other. 
Thank you for this New Year. Amen. 
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WINNING HOUSE LAST TERM 
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 Nursery   Ruby  Ronnie 

     

Reception         Henry 

       

Year One   Alexander    

    

Year Two   Joseph     

   

Year Three  Fearne  Harrison  

           

Year Four  Olivia  Zach  

           

Year Five   Finlay  Saffron 

       

Year Six      Harrison  Rohan 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/
https://twitter.com/eccleston_ce?lang=en-GB


Snow Time! 

We finally got our share of snow at St Mary’s.  Here are 

some lovely pictures of our children enjoying their 

playtime in the snow. 



Donation Total 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who gave so 
generously at both of our Christmas 
performances, and choir community carol 
concert.   
You have all helped to raise a phenomenal 
£950.00!  Thank you also, to the Post Office, 
Eccleston, for their very kind donation to top 
up this amount.  This year we are splitting the total between two worthy 
charities close to our hearts, The Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital and 
Derian House Children’s Hospice.  Thank you again! 

Ofsted 
Thank you to all of you who completed the Parental Survey or spoke to the 
inspector during our Ofsted inspection earlier this week. 
The final report is due in about six weeks, when we will look forward to sharing 
the inspector’s findings with you. 

Mrs Scard 

What can I say? The irreplaceable 

Mrs Scard has finally retired! We held 

a Farewell Assembly for her on the 

last day of term and it was lovely that 

so many of you turned up to wish her 

well. 

Mrs Scard has been a much-loved 

member of staff at St Mary’s for over 

19 years and will be sorely missed. 

However, it really is time for her to 

sail off into the sunset (literally—

she’s currently on a cruise!) so we 

wish her the very best of everything 

as she starts the next chapter of her 

life. Many new adventures lie ahead 

and we know Mrs Scard will embrace 

each and everyone of them in her 

own inimitable fashion! Goodbye and Good Luck, Mrs Scard! 



School Census Meal 
 
Our next school census meal is on Thursday 16th January.  The money our school 
receives from the government to pay for the infant school meals is based on an average of 
the number of meals taken on census days.   
 
It would really help us if your child was to have a school lunch on this day.   
 
To encourage children to join us for lunch, our school kitchen staff are preparing a special 
menu with lunchtime favourites. See the ‘Build a Burger’ Menu below for more information. 

GIFT Group 

A huge thank you from GIFT Group for the generous 

donations for LV Storehouse.  

It was the children’s idea to donate to this worthy 

cause so they are really grateful for all your support.  

All the donations were delivered in time for 

Christmas! 



Compass Bloom 

We are delighted to let you know that we have recently entered into 

partnership with Compass Bloom—please see the flyer below for more 

information. 



Admission to Primary School 2025 is now open. 

If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can now 

apply for their primary school place at: www.lancashre.gov.uk/

schools. 

It’s quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of 

your application. 

The closing date for primary applications for September 2025 is 

23.59pm on 15th January 2025. 

Derian House 

 

Thank you to everyone who bought the 
Derian House Jolly Jingles this year. 

Your kind donations have raised a 
fantastic £114.10 to support the 
Children’s Hospice. 

PTFA Show 

This year’s show is Trial and Error and, as always, performances will sell out 
quickly.   

Please remember to return your ticket requests along with payment as soon 
as possible, to avoid disappointment.   

 

Raffle Prizes-PTFA Shows 

We would be most grateful of donations 

of either £1 or any gifts towards the raffle 

prizes at this year’s show.  

Thank you. 



Upcoming Dates 

Thursday 16th January   All Day   School Census Day 

Friday 17th January    9.00-10.00am  SODA Y2 

Friday 24th January    4.00-6.00pm  Y5/Y6 Basketball Competition 
           (Southlands School) 

Monday 27th January   9..30-11.30am  YR Balance Bikes 

Tuesday 28th January   9.05am   Open the Book 

Tuesday 28th January   9.30-11.30am  YR Balance Bikes 

Wednesday 29th January   9.00-10.30am  Y3 Worship at St Mary’s Church 

Friday 31st January    4.00-6.00pm  Y5/Y6 Basketball Competition 

           (Southlands School) 

Friday 31st January    7.30pm   PTFA Show 

Saturday 1st February   7.30pm   PTFA Show 

Monday 3rd February   All Day   Viking Day Y5 

Thursday 6th February   All Day   Mini First Aid Y1, Y3, Y5 

Thursday 6th February   4.00-6.00pm  Invasion Games Festival Y3,Y4 
           (Holy Cross) 

Friday 7th February     4.00-6.00pm  Basketball Competition Y5,Y6 
           (Southlands) 

Friday 7th February    7.30pm   PTFA Show 

Saturday 8th February   7.30pm   PTFA Show 

NB The Y4 Class Worship, scheduled for Tuesday 21st January has 
been postponed and will be rescheduled later in the year. 

Letters Home 

Whole School—Ofsted Letter, Guide and Survey 

Sports and Social Clubs       

Monday    Guitar Lessons KS2              Lunchtime 

Tuesday    Choir        3.20-4.15pm 

Wednesday   Spanish Club-All Years     8.00-8.45am 

Friday    Brass Club       3.20-4.15pm 




